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NY- 

Free GWRRA Trial Membership 

Click Here Now!!!! 

Come and learn more about Gold Wing Road Riders As-

sociation (GWRRA) by joining us at one of our monthly 

gatherings.  They are held the second Tuesday of every 

month at Bertucci's in Melville.  Located on Route 110 

just north of the Northern State Parkway.  Join us for 

dinner at 6:30 or the meeting which starts at 7:00. 

Click here to visit our website Now! 

www.gwrra-ny-k.org 

 We are now through the first month of the New 

Year.  A few quick reminders. 

 1.  Odometer PicturesðGet them in 

 2.  Email repliesðPlease reply, it is the only way 

that for us to have an accurate count of who will be at-

tending. 

 3.  DepositsðWe need the deposits so we can se-

cure lodging 

http://www.gwrra-ny-k.org/
http://www.gwrra-ny-k.org
http://gwrra.org/freetrial.html
http://gwrra.org/freetrial.html
http://www.gwrra.org/
http://gwrra-ny-k.org
http://gwrra-ny-k.org
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²ƘƻΩǎ ²Ƙƻ ƛƴ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ Y  
Chapter Director ς Rich & Ann Bullis  
Assistant Chapter Director ς Gary & Lois Dinizio  
Chapter Educator ς Rob Bellassai  
Treasurer ς Jamie Alston 
MEC ς Linda Reichling 
MAD Coordinator ς TBD  
Web Master ς Rich Bullis  
Ride Coordinator ς Jamie Alston  
2015 COY ς Gary & Lois Dinizio  
Newsletter Editor ς Rich Bullis  
D4C Coordinator ς Gary Dinzio  
CHOY Coordinator ς Gary Dinzio  
 
We can always use more help.  Contact Rich if 
you want to get a little, or even a lot, more in-
volved.  And don't ever feel like you will be 
alone because there will always be people 
around to give you any help that you might 
need.  You will never be left to figure out how to 
do something on your own! 

²ƘƻΩǎ ²Ƙƻ ƛƴ D²ww!  
International Directors ς Ray & Sandy Garris  
NE Region Directors ς Ton & Renee Wasluck  
NE Region Rider Educators ς John & Pam Van  
 Deusen  
NE Region Trainers ς Eileen & Tim Guile  
NY District Directors ς Steve & Katy Nutting  
NY Dist Asst Directors ς Gary & Donna Cork  
NY Dist Asst Directors ς Shawn & Dawn Hayes  
District Treasurer ς Tim & Eileen Guile  
District Educators ς John & Pam Van Deusen  
NY District MEC ς Peter & Marielle St Amour 
District Trainers ς Shawn & Dawn Hayes  
District COY Coordinator ς Rich & Ann Bullis  
District CHOY Coordinator ς  Peter & Marielle 
 St Amour 
District Facebook Coordinator ς  Shawn & 
 Dawn Hayes  
District Webmaster ς Clark & Linda Clemens 
District Public Relations ς Linda Waterman 
District Newsletter Editors ς  Gary & Donna   
 Cork                 

Back to page 1 
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February Birthdays  
February 12th Lisa Lippner 
February 13th Debbie Nedal 
 

March Birthdays  
March 1st  Art Mattson 
March 3rd  Dianeth Yepes 
March 8th  Kim Miller 
March 14th  Lionel Victor 
March 21st  Mark Nadel 
March 27th  Richard Gearity 
March 27th  Nori Mattson 

February Events  

February 13th Ice Cream Club Ride 1:00 
February 21st Breakfast Club 10:30 
February 28th Training Seminars 9:00 
February 28th Chili Cook-Off 1:00 

March Events 
March 6th Ice Cream Club Ride 1:00 
March 12th Breakfast Club 10:30 
March 19th Luck of the Irish 4:00 
March 26th Pete's Hot Dog Ride Newburg 8:00 

April Events 
April 3rd Ice Cream Club Ride 1:00 
April 9th Breakfast Club 10:30 
April 22ndτ24th Leesburg Bike Weekend Leesburg, Florida 
April 30th Breakfast 10:30 Garage Day 1:00 ARC Classroom 6:00 

June Events 
June 25th-July 3rd Smokie Mountains 

July Events 
July 21stτ24th New England Rally West Lebanon, NH 
July 28thτ30th Region L Rally Port Williams Nova Scotia 

August Events 
August 4thτ6th Bi-State Swedesboro, NJ 
August 31stτSeptember 3rd Wing Ding Billings, MT 

October Events 
October 8thτ10th Finger Lakes Fall Foliage Ride Penn Yann, NY 

Upcoming Events  

Back to page 1 
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 We now have our first Gathering under our belts so I guess we can be considered veterans now.  It 

was really great to see new faces and also to welcome back Art & Nori.  We were pleasantly surprised by 

Lou, who was recommended by another new member that had came to their first gathering in December.  

Lou called me a couple of days later and spoke to me about how well he liked the Chapter and that he just 

completed his family membership.  He also signed up for the Jan. Ice Cream Ride and said how excited he 

is about riding with the group.  We are very happy that you decided to sign up and look forward to meeting 

your lovely wife. 

 Lois& Gary, Jamie, Ann & myself attended the District Meeting on January 16th.  We were pre-

sented with a $100 check from the District for finishing first in the 2015 Dash 4 Cash program with 130 

points.  Alex Borrero the CD from Chapter X stood up and commended our Chapter for this accomplish-

ment and had everyone in attendance give Chapter K a standing ovation.  We want to thank every member 

that contributed to reaching this goal and to let you all know that we truly appreciate it because it could ha-

not have been done without everyone.  We wish that everyone that made this possible was able to be at the 

meeting to feel the rush that was felt when everyone stood up.  We learned about some changes that Dis-

trict made for 2016.  The biggest change was in how the traveling plague can be captured.  Last year it was 

awarded to the chapter that traveled the most miles if more than one Chapter showed up to capture it.  Now 

it will be given to the chapter with the most members.  We feel this puts small chapters as well as those 

traveling a very long distance at a disadvantage.  After all, it is much easier for the neighboring chapter to 

show up with more members.  For this reason, our chapter will not be participating in the traveling plaque 

program this year unless our members want to make it a goal to capture the plaque.  And you know the way 

we feel ABOUT GOALS.  If we make it a goal to capture the plaque, we will capture it.  That would re-

quire a total commitment of our members.  We would not go with 5 members, we would go with 25 mem-

bers.  This topic will be discussed at the Feb. Gathering to see how our members feel about it and we will 

let everyone know our final decision. 

 The first breakfast of the Breakfast Club was a major success.  It was wonderful to see our new 

members, Mike and Dee, Louis and Hannah attend.  We would like to remind our lovely guests NOT to 

ring our doorbell when attending an event at our home-(the dogs don't like that bell).  The Feb. Breakfast 

Club location is at Lois and Gary's home. The have also been some changes to the Chili Cook Off because 

of a training class that Lois, Gary, Ann and myself are taking on Saturday.  The new date for the Chili 

Cook Off will be Sunday Feb. 28th.  The location was also be changed to Ann & Rich's home because Rob 

can no longer host it because he will be attending a wedding that day.  We told him that it would be ok to 

just give us the key and that we would lock the door on the way out.  Well, I guess his reply must still be 

floating around in cyberspace because I have not received it yet.  LOL  The format for the Chili Cook Off 

will be different this year.  There will be a $5.00 donation to get into the event.  However, the donation will 

be waived if you bring chili or if you attend the training seminars that will be held before the Chili Cook 

Off and will start at 9:00 AM. 

   Your officers have been working very hard for Chapter K.  I know that the participants of 

our Chapter are very thankful of everything that the officers do for them.  Well, know is the time for each 

of you to give back and get to work as well.  We are asking that everyone get sponsors to place an add on 

our website and in our newsletter.  One 1/4 page, or 2 business card advertisements is all that we are ask-

ing.  

Back to page 1 

Ann and Rich Bullis  
New York Chapter K Chapter Director's Corner     
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District COY Coordinator 
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Use the form that we handed out at the January Gathering, or it can be found on our website under forms, 

or right here on page 38 of our newsletter. 

 You might be asking yourself why do I need to get sponsors?  The answer is a very simple one.  

Our Chapter can not function without funds.  The funds will go right back to the membership, so I hope 

that every member has been trying to get sponsors.  How do you think that we can have ARC's, PLP's and 

all of the other things that cost money.  We want to be able to start to schedule more free events for Chapter 

K.  In order for Chapter K to have another successful year your help is essential.  We are still looking for 

somebody to step up and volunteer to become the coordinator for this program.   

 ARC training will take place April 30th and May 1st.  The classroom portion will be Sat. evening 

April 30th and the range portion will be Sunday May 1st.  The class is limited to 12 people and we had 2 

members sign up at the Jan. Gathering.  That means there are only 10 opening left.  Priority will be given 

until Feb. 9th to any member that did not take the ARC when we offered it last year.  You must pay $50 to 

secure your spot in the course.  Breakfast and lunch will be provided on Saturday for everyone that is 

signed up for the course.  $25 will be returned to everyone that did not take the course last year after they 

complete the course this year.   

 PLP training will take place on May 14th.  Priority will be given until March 8th to those that did 

not take the class last year.  A $25 deposit is required to secure your spot.  Your deposit will be returned 

after the completion of the training.  You can also get your deposit back if you do not take the training and 

you find another member to fill your spot. 

 At the present time the only people that will be going to The Leesburg Bike Fest in April are Gary, 

Ann and Rich.  This is going to be a great trip.  I have never been to this event before, but my sister lives in 

Leesburg and goes all the time.  She doe not ride a bike but never misses it because it is always a great 

time.  She told me that the people in Leesburg love having it there and there has never been any problems.  

Everyone else is welcome to join us but you will be responsible for your own lodging.   

 The Smokies Trip is going to be here sooner than you think.  We have had 15 people that have ex-

pressed interest in going on this trip June 25th - July 3rd.  A $150 deposit was due Jan. 12th so please get 

your deposits in to secure your spot in the cabins.  Rooms will be assigned in the order that deposits are 

handed in.  There are 8 bedrooms that each have 2 beds in them and 1 pull out couch in a loft.  There are 2 

other pull out couches but they are in the living area so we do not want to use them.  That only makes room 

for 17 people, so get your money in because you do not want to miss out on all of the FUN!  The final pay-

ment of about $150 will be due on April 12th. 

 The Nova Scotia Trip is scheduled for July 22nd-31st.  A $100 deposit is due Feb 9th.  We will be 

attending the NE Rally prior to heading to Nova Scotia.  We will also attend the Nova Scotia Rally on the 

way back home.  It is essential that we get at least 5 people to attend each of these Rallies.  Just remember 

what the Vermont A did for us last year on our Tunnel of Trees trip.  The New Hampshire Chapters also 

contributed greatly to the trip that we had.  Lets pay them back for all that they did for us. 

    

 

 

Back to page 1 

Ann and Rich Bullis  
New York Chapter K Chapter Director's Corner     
Chapter K Webmaster 
District COY Coordinator 
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 The Finger Lakes Trip will be taking place Oct. 8th-10th.  We will be taking a bus tour of the lo-

cal wineries on Sunday afternoon.  This is going to be a trip of your life so make sure your do not miss it.  

We are expecting to have members from other NY Chapters at this event.  It would not look good if there 

were more of them than us, so mark your calendars and get your money in. 

 

 These two very important positions are still open.  They both serve as a key element in the 

success of Chapter K from this point forward.  Take some time and step up to the plate.  I know that 

who every takes either of these positions will hit a homerun.  And yes, it will be a grand slam! 

 

 Sponsor Coordinator Promote getting sponsors to Chapter K participants.  This will be used 

as one of our fund raisers for 2016.  Keep track of all sponsors that Chapter K participants get and report 

any new ones at the monthly gathering.  You can get the Chapter K Ad Form by going to the following link 

http://gwrra-ny-k.org/node/7  Our chapter could earn $1,500 if every person that comes to gatherings 

would get one business card size sponsor.  This would require much less effort then any other fund raiser 

that we could possibly do. 

 

Motorist Awareness Coordinator Is responsible for setting up and coordinating at least one motorcycle 

awareness event every year.  They also need to fill out a quarter report that will take less than 5 minutes to 

complete. 

 

Back to page 1 
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 As we prepare for the upcoming riding season we are also learning the ñropesò of GWRRA.  Having 

just returned from the District Meeting we are realizing that GWRRA is a lot more than gatherings and 

rides.  Ann, Rich, Lois and I will be taking training courses in order to provide our membership more edu-

cational seminars, we have also learned the new rules for theñDash4 Cashò and ñTraveling Plaqueò pro-

grams as well as plans for this years Ride In and Ride Out which weôll be telling you about. 

  Weôre finalizing plans for the Smokies and Nova Scotia trips.  Itôs important that you let us know if 

you plan to attend before the plans are finalized.  For the Smokies trip we will be staying at the Iron Horse 

Motorcycle Resort in 2 cabins, we can still accommodate a few more people.  Edwin will be helping de-

velop the ride schedule and heôs got some great rides planned.  The Nova Scotia trip will begin by attending 

the New England Rally in Lebanon NH on Friday and then leaving for Nova Scotia on Sunday.  We will 

arrange a meeting place for everyone that is unable to leave with the rest of the group.  This ride will be 

more traditional, we will be staying in Hotels, and for those attending we will provide a list of hotels so you 

can make reservations. 

  By the time you read this we will have had our first Ice Cream Run (I hope they were wrong about 

the snow) and our first Breakfast Club.  We hope that these events encourage more of you to volunteer to 

host future events.  We will also need help for the Training Day at West Point and the Progressive Dinner, 

so please consider volunteering because itôs fun and rewarding. 

  One of our goals for 2016 is to be a Gold Level Chapter of the Year this is a lofty but doable goal. 

The key to achieving this goal will be the participation of our members.   This means we need to increase 

the number of participants at each ride and event.  We urge all of you to join us, if we can do something to 

help you attend let us know. Remember we own Goldwingôs to ride so letôs do it together. 

  Remember to have the brake recall addressed on your bike if you havenôt already done so, because 

riding season will be here before you know it. 

Back to page 1 
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2016 Couple of the Year 

 

  A New Year is upon us and with this comes changes in 

Chapter K. Gary and I are honored to be Chapter Kòs Couple of the 

Year. We will be attending the District Meeting in January, our first 

function as your Couple of the Year. Our goal is to promote friendship 

and camaraderie of our members to other chapters. We hope to foster 

the relationships formed with our fellow chapters during the past year 

and to encourage them to attend our gatherings and events this year. 

Gary and I look forward to an exciting and active chapter life in 2016 

and to all our co-members being active chapter participants as well. 

Back to page 1 

Lois & Gary Dinizio  
New York Chapter K Chapter ACD's  
2016 Chapter K Couple of the Year 
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Linda Reichling  
Chapter K MEC Membership Enhancement Coordinator 

Back to page 1 

 It was very nice to see some new faces and even 2 faces that we have not seen in a 

long time.  I know that 2016 is going to bring Chapter K many more new friends. 
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 It was very rewarding to see how well the new programs that were instituted in 
2015 did last year.  We will be expanding the programs by adding a high mileage pro-
gram this year.  It will be used to keep track of the totals miles that our members ride 
in 2016.  This will be separate from the chapter mileage program and the miles do not 
have to be on Chapter Rides.  It will require every member to send in a photo of their 
odometer every month. If you believe in our motto, Friends, Fun, and Safety, you will 
realize that the more you are involved, the more FUN you will have.  
 Starting January 1st , we will be putting the three different programs in place to 
try to increase participation during rides and events. All of the records will be kept on 
our website for all members to see. The records will be updated at least once a 
month. These programs will require even more work than last year because there will 
be more events this year.  Also because I know that participation on them is going to 
grow.  However, I know that all of the hard work will be worth it because it will increase 
member participation.  
Chapter Mileage Award ï This award will be presented to the top three people in the 
chapter based on the miles that they have accumulated in the 2016 calendar year dur-
ing Chapter K rides. The mileage will be put into a spread sheet after every ride or 
visitation and posted on the website. The awards will be presented Jan 2017. Individ-
ual Chapter Miles will be used to calculate the total safe miles that our Chapter road 
as a Chapter during 2016.  Our goal for the Chapter is to break 200,000 miles as a 
Chapter for 2016. 2015 was a rewarding year with a substantial increase in ride par-
ticipation. However, the 200,000 mile goal will only be able to be accomplished if par-
ticipation increases a great deal more on our rides.  
High Mileage Award ï This award will be presented to the top three people in the 
chapter based on the total miles that they have ridden in the 2016 calendar year. The 
mileage will be put into a spread sheet at the end of every month and posted on the 
website. The awards will be presented Jan 2017. Individual Miles will be used to cal-
culate the total safe miles that our Chapter road during 2016.  Our goal for Chapter K 
members  to break 300,000 miles for 2016. You do not have to finish 1st, 2nd or even 
3rd to be a winner.  Everyone that rides is  winner, so get out and ride as often and as 
long as you can.  Every mile counts so make sure that you get your photos in and ride 
often and safe.  Remember that all miles will add up, so please do participate in this 
program even if you do not ride a lot of miles.   

Chapter K Awards Programs for 2016  

Back to page 1 
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Chapter K -Bucks  
 As New York District Members we are very fortunate to have a Dash-For -Cash 
Program. This program encourages chapters to visit other chapters. It also gives all 
of the New York Chapters the opportunity to save half of the yearly dues that each 
Chapter has to pay. It pays the total yearly dues for the Chapter that finished in first 
place. Beside the money saving aspect, there is an even better partðand that is the 
making of new friendships or the strengthening of an existing friendship by the cama-
raderie that takes place when chapters share time together.  
 As you know, last year Chapter-K started a similar program and called it the K-
Bucks Awards Program .  We are going to continue this program next year, but have 
decided to make it easier to earn those K-Bucks by increasing the number of events 
that our Chapter is going to have in 2016.  There are also many more opportunities to 
host events as well as lead rides.  Every member of Chapter K will automatically be 
part of this great program. You do not have to do much to start earning those buks.  
All you have to do is participate in a planned ride, event or gathering.  You can earn 
extra bucks if you host an event or lead a ride.  You can even gets some extra bucks 
by volunteering to provide any other help when help is asked for.  Every member that 
accumulates $5,000 K-Bucks or more will receive a K-Bucks patch if they did not get 
one in 2015.  They will also receive their 2016 pin that will be displayed with the 
patch.  But wait, we are not done yet because you can attend the 2016 Holiday party 
for free if you have earned at least $5,000 K-Bucks.   
 You will earn different amounts of K-Bucks for every event or ride that you par-
ticipate in during 2015. You will get $100 for attending a monthly meeting, event or 
local ride. You can get a $100 bonus for hosting an event, providing a ride idea or 
bringing a pot of chili to the cook off. You will be paid $200 for each ride you go on 
that goes off of Long Island. You can earn an additional $300 for going on an over-
night ride. You will get paid $400 for every district event that you attend. You will be 
paid $500 if you attend a Region B event. It gets even better with $600 paid to you 
for attending a National event.  
3 special prizes will be presented to the top 3 people of the chapter based on the 
amount of K-Bucks that they earn. And remember that every member that earns at 
least $5,000 Chapter-K buck will get the special active participation award that is 
your officers have selected especially for you.  
 

Back to page 1 
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 The breakfast club is going to be a new addition for 2016.  We will be holding one breakfast a 

month at one of the members of our chapter that has volunteered to host this event at their home.  The cost 

to attend the monthly breakfast event will be $10.00 per person.  This is a real bargain price compared to 

the usual $20.00 that it cost when we go to eat at a diner.  50/50 raffles will be sold at every breakfast so 

Lois and Alfredo can earn some real cash instead of those K-Bucks that they tried to spend at Kohl's along 

with their Kohl's cash  LOL.  The December 2016 breakfast will be our Holiday Brunch. Chapter K will 

pick up the tab for every member that attended 9 or more monthly breakfast events during 2016. 

 

 January 31st Will be at Ann & Rich's home 284 Eastwood Ave Deer Park 10:30 start 

 

 February 21st Will be at Lois & Gary's home 52 Forest Drive Riverhead 10:30 start 

 

 March Will be at Roberta & Nick's home 21 Torrey Pine La Medford start TBA 

 

 April Will be at Mike Romano's home 483 Pulaski Rd Greenlawn start TBA 

 

 May Will be hosted Edwin prior to the PLP at Glen Cove High School start TBA 

 

 June Will be at Barbara & Alfredo's house 48 Woolsey Ave Glen Cove start TBA 

 

 July To be determined   

 

 August To be determined 

 

 September To be determined 

 

 October To be determined 

 

 November To be determined 

 

 December To be determined 
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 The ice cream club is going to be a new addition for 2016.  We will be holding one ice cream ride a 

month that will be lead by a different volunteer each month.  The destination will be a mystery that will be 

revealed at the meeting place by the ride leader that morning.  50/50 raffles will be sold on every ice cream 

ride.   Hopefully this will change the luck for Lois and Alfredo and give some other members a chance to 

win.  Not that we are wishing Lois and Alfredo any bad luck.  Chapter K will purchase the ice cream in 

December 2016 for every member that attended 9 or more ice cream rides. 

 

 January 23rd Will be at Rob's home 45 Miranar Blvd Lindenhurst 1:00 start (oops rescheduled for 

a later date that darn blizzard!) 

 

 February 13th Will be at Lois & Gary's home 52 Forest Drive Riverhead 1:00 start 

 

 March 6th Will be at Ann & Rich's home 284 Eastwood Ave Deer Park 1:00 start 

 

 April Will be at Edwin's home 21 Torrey Pine La Medford start TBA 

 

 May To be determined 

 

 June To be determined 

 

 July To be determined 

 

 August To be determined 

 

 September To be determined 

 

 October To be determined 

 

 November To be determined 

 






























































